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             12th July 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
STAR DAY 
Usually at this time of year we would be inviting all parents and carers into school to share with their 
children work and projects from the past 12 months of learning at an event called Star Day.  During Star 
Day as well as looking at and talking to your child about their work we would also like them to think about 
their successes, achievements as well as their targets for the year ahead.  Unfortunately, though due to 
current guidance we are unable to have you all on our school site at present. 
 
As a result, this year Star Day will be coming home!  Tonight, your child will bring home with them a blue 
bag containing their writing, maths, celebration writing book and topic books to share with you their work 
from this academic year. Please take time to sit with your child/children review their work and also complete 
the Star Day target sheet.  
 
Please could all books be returned to school the following day in the blue bag with the completed Star Day 
proforma, this will then be shared with your child’s new class teacher for September.  I am aware that for 
some of you it may not be possible for both parents to see the work which has been sent home to share.  If 
you require the books to stay for a longer period or a second Star Day sheet, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. We hope you enjoy sharing your children’s achievements over the 
past 12 months.  Hopefully we will be welcoming you all back onto site for such events in the near future. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

 

N M Badger 

Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust        
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